
From: Aaron Jordan
To: LI All Staff
Subject: Minister Visit to Level 8
Date: Monday, 27 November 2023 5:09:00 pm

Kia ora koutou,
Just a heads up, tomorrow (Tuesday) 3-4pm, we are expecting our new Minister – Chris Penk –
to visit LINZ, including coming up to level 8.
We will host him at the breakout space with the screen, near where our Charts and Sea squads
sit.
Here is link to his parliament profile https://www.parliament.nz/en/mps-and-
electorates/members-of-parliament/penk-chris/
Ngā mihi
Aj
Aaron Jordan (he/him)
Head of Location Information
Customer Delivery
xxxxxxx@xxxx.xxxx.xx  | MOB 027 704 5618
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